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From: Paul Smith [mailto:psmith3@farmersagent.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:50 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newland Sierra Comment Letter

Ashley Smith

Project Manager

Planning & Development Services (PDS)

Project Processing Counter

5510 Overland Avenue, Suite 110

San Diego, California 92123

Re: Newland Sierra Comment Letter

Dear Miss Smith:

This letter is in regards to the Newland Sierra Proposal. I lived in the area and had to drive
Deer Springs Road for my daily commute. This road needs to be improved with or without
the Newland Sierra Project. Other roads in the area also need to be updated. The
interchange at the 15 Freeway is outdated and backs up on both sides. Newland is wiling to
improve all of these areas and it will be a win for current residents. I realize that developers
pay for a lot of the improvements we need and 1 support this project because our area
needs an influx of money to help update our road system. Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Paul J Smith

1776 Calle Del Arroyo

San Marcos, CA 92078

Paul Smith

Farmers Insurance

720 N Broadway Ste 108
Escondido, CA 92025-1870
License Number: 0D70412
760-871-0258 (Office)
760-739-8305 (Fax)
psmith3(@farmersagent.com
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